
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Dundas Laneway

From: Andrea Dalrymple
Sent: June-27-17 9:40 AM
To: cIerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: RE: Dundas Laneway

Mr. Mayor & Councillors,

I am e-mailing to add my name to the growing list of Dundas residents who
oppose the selling of the laneway connecting Alma and Victoria Streets for
$2.00. This laneway and many others are part of the fabric of Dundas and
shouldn't be sold off so one person can have an extra parking space or more
privacy or just not have to pick up dog excrement.

I hope that when the council meets to make their decision on this matter
that they will vote no. As elected members, the City should be representing
everyone and if the majority of people are opposed, then that is how your
decision should be made.

Respectfully

Andrea Dalrymple
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